
  
 

It’s that time of year again!  Santa and his elves will 
arrive at your home in a big fire truck to deliver a 

present for your child!   

To participate, please drop off a wrapped gift, no bigger than a standard shoe box, 
labeled with the child’s name and address.  Gift drop-off is December 7th at the Fire 
Department 12:00-6:00pm.  Santa will start his delivery at 11:00am on Saturday, 
December 14th.  Santa’s elves will call just minutes ahead so you can be at the curb 
ready for when Santa arrives!  Have your camera ready for a few photos before he has 
to move on to the next house! 

Complete the form below and cut on the line. Bring the form below and your child’s wrapped gift to the 
firehouse on December 7th.  (Gifts can also be dropped off before then at Village Hall!) Please have your child’s 
first name and address clearly written on the gift. Keep the top half of this form for your information! On the 

day of delivery, please keep your phone with you as elves will be contacting you moments before Santa’s arrival. 
Santa will meet your child, deliver the wrapped gift, and allow you a chance for photos or videos (with your 

camera). Please have your child ready and at the curb when you hear the sirens approaching your home. Santa 
cannot go into homes! Please get your gift in on or before December 7th so the elves can make their route!  

Delivery times for individual streets or homes cannot be pre-determined!  

 

 

Address of Gift Delivery:_________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name/s:_____________________     __________________________ 

_____________________________________   ______________________________         

_____________________________________   ______________________________ 

Contact Name __________________________  Phone #________________________ 

 

     

 

 

 

2019 
Santa Toy Delivery 

RFD STOP # 

SPECIAL THANKS TO THE FIRE DEPARTMENT, POLICE DEPARTMENT, DRIVERS, ELVES, & SANTA! 

 


